
I understand that it is time for redistricting and your committee will try its hardest to make it fair for all 
our citizens.  I hope you can keep in mind that our community is rural and we have a unique set of 
concerns.  Please don’t lump us in with Portland or Washington county more than we already are.  Its 
very hard for our local politicians to represent us when our voter base is easily outnumbered by the 
denser populations of big cities and counties. 
 
 
Tom Davis 
Resident, Saint Helens, OR. 
 
 

 
 
 


